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 Your Committee  
  

President…………………………………………. John Mason  

Vice President…………………………………. Ian Slater, Mick Wallace, Robert Wood 

Chairman………………………………….…….  Christian Gorth  

Club Secretary…………………………………. Ian Slater  

Treasurer………………………………………… Chris Booker  

PRO…………………………………………………. Steve Pearce  

Club Captain……………………………………. Mick Wallace  

Social Secretary……………….………………. Heather Wallace  

Editor………………………………………………. Vacant 

Auditor – Club…………………………………. Rob Wood  

Centre Board Delegate (2)  

   

BMF Liaison Officer …………………………. Ian Slater  

Minutes Secretary …………………………… Heather Wallace  

   

Dates for your diary  
 

  No Dates this Month  

  

  



 

3    
    

  

  

Stunt Editor’s Comments 
  

Welcome to your March edition of Contact.  As you will see it’s a little light this month, as no 

one has currently stepped forward to take over from Sharon Roberts. This means it’s down to 

me to provide, what can only be described as, a stripped back version of the Club magazine! 

Contact Lite, if you will!! 

 

Anyway, not much to report really, the “old” Committee has “rolled over” to 2021/22, with 

almost everyone holding position and no objections from the great and the good of our 

members (which makes a change, Dave!!). 

 

As all of you will be aware, it looks like we’re all heading back to some sort of normality by the 

Summer, if Boris and Co, can be believed, so once we start to see the hospitality side of our 

country start to re-awake, we can look forward to organising a few runs and possible events. 

  

If you have anything of interest to say regarding your motorcycling and the Club, please let me 

know via enquiries@ssmcc.co.uk or through any other member of the committee. 

 

As for Lockdown projects, I lost control of my wallet and bought a 1972 Honda CB750K2, which 

was collected in a variety of boxes and large bits and pieces. It was definitely one of those “this 

could be a good idea!” moments, which turned into a long saga, simply to pick the bike and bits 

up! Since it’s arrival at Garage Spanner, it’s slowly been going through further dismantling, so 

it’s gone from being in a hundred bits to thousands…..but hey, at least it gives me something to 

tinker with. Let’s hope I remember how to put it all back to together again. 

 

Anyway, keep safe and well and see you nearer the end of this long Covid tunnel. 

 

Stunt Editor and Honorary Club Secretary 

 

Ian Slater (aka Spanner) 
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